

Blacktown West Public School

Lancaster Street Blacktown 2148

Email: blacktownw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: 9622 2285

Clean Up Australia Day

Friday 21st February, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Blacktown West Public School will be participating in 'Clean Up Australia Day" this year on Friday 28th February, 2025. All students, Years K-6 will be involved and help clean up our school.



Our students work hard to maintain the cleanliness of the playground and ensure rubbish is disposed of appropriately. However, littering and rubbish continue to negatively affect the school and community environment. For this reason, it is important to us that we work together to create a healthier environment for Australia and learn about ways to conserve our beautiful country.

Students are invited to wear yellow and green clothing as well as donate a gold coin to support the Clean Up Australia charity. Students are encouraged to wear sunscreen and bring a hat on the day. Gloves will be provided for students to wear while collecting rubbish and hand washing facilities will be available.

This activity will take place on school grounds, under the supervision of class teachers.

Meg Peel

Principal

Miss Clavell & Miss Rush

Organising teachers